
 
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

 
 
To:  All Indiana Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: August 22, 2023  
Bulletin No.: IN 2023-01 
Subject: New Filings: Updated Rate Manual; ALTA 4.1 and ALTA 5.1 Endorsements 
 
WFG’s revised Rate Manual has been approved by the State of Indiana.  
 
Additionally, the ALTA 4.1 and 5.1 endorsements have been approved for issue in the State of Indiana. 
 
The effective date is September 18, 2023. The approved forms have been submitted to all software 
vendors. The revised rate manual and endorsements reflecting the above additions can be found here: 
WFG Underwriting Indiana Rates and WFG Underwriting Indiana Forms 
 
Agents are advised to contact their software providers to confirm that our title forms are updated. 
 
If you have any questions relating to this or other bulletins, please contact Rachel Richardson at (313) 
403-7220 (rrichardson@wfgtitle.com), Tory Vincent at (248) 914-2005 (tvincent@wfgtitle.com), or Stan 
Czaja at 773-706-3779 (scjaza@wfgtitle.com). 
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